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WORSHIP Next half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value 

of hope.  If children have any prayers, linked to this theme, that they 

would like to share during worship, they would be very welcome to 

do so.   

    Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The end of term has finally arrived. I say finally, but in fact, when I look back at this last academic year, it 
really has flown by!  
During worship, on Tuesday, we reflected on the past year (as well as thinking ahead to the excitement of 
the holidays and the new school year!), and were amazed at how many fantastic experiences there have 
been, and how many great things have been learned, even with the challenges of another lockdown. We 
enjoyed looking over some wonderful (and quite amusing!) photographs.  
As the year draws to a close, I would like to thank all of the parents, carers, grandparents and governors 
in our school community for your support and positivity throughout the year. We couldn’t get through all of 
the challenges we face without you. Hopefully, our new school year will allow a re-connection of our 
school community, face-to-face, so that we can once again work together on school improvement, but 
also come together for celebrations.  
As we have said goodbye to our fabulous year 6 children and their families, we have felt very grateful to 
share this special time with the parents at the leavers’ service. We wish all of our leavers the very best of 
luck, and wish all of you a very enjoyable and restful summer break. Please keep a close eye on Class 
Dojo; updates in preparation for the new term, as well as photographs which we would like to share from 
events such as sports days, will all be shared on Class Dojo during the holiday. Take good care.  

Mrs Deborah Sadler 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

Goodbye and Good Luck  

To all of the children leaving us 

today, we would like to say 

farewell and wish you all the 

very best of luck for the future. 

You have been a fantastic group 

of children and you will be very 

much missed by all of us at 

Lower Heath. Take good care 

and continue to ‘let your light 

shine’! 

A big thanks and good luck also 

to Mrs Lazell and Mrs Parker 

who are leaving us today. You 

too will be missed – please do 

keep in touch!  

    Return to School  

As yet, we are unclear as to 

what the drop-off and pick-up 

arrangements will be at the 

start of the new term. We are 

awaiting further Covid 

guidance. I will send any 

updates during the summer 

holiday via email and on 

Class Dojo. Please ensure 

you are connected on Class 

Dojo for this purpose.  

Uniform and PE Kit 
From September, all children will be 
expected to be wearing the 
updated school uniform. Details, 
and the online shop, can be found 
here:  
https://lowerheath.co.uk/informatio
n/uniform/ 
 
On PE days, children can still come 
in their PE kit, but this must be the 
correct kit, and not other 
sportswear. You can find details of 
the PE kit, and you can order online, 
using the same link.  
 
Details of PE days will be sent home 
at the start of term.  
  

Friday 23rd July 2021 

CELEBRATION! AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Happy Birthday to: 
Gracie-May, Miss Williams, Mateen, Riley, 
Tristan, Evan, Remi, Mrs Gallimore-
Johnson, Freddie C, Eve, Ella-May, Theo, 
Mrs Lazell, Dorothy, Jacob S, Sophia B, 
Charlotte B, Amelia K, Stanley, and Liam, 
who all celebrate their birthdays during the 
summer holiday!  

All of the children in the school 
received Headteacher’s Awards in our 
final celebration assembly today, so 
well done to you all.  
 
We have the following Accelerated 
Reader awards to share with you all: 
 
Highest Word Count in the Class:  
Tate, Niaz, Harley and Beau 
 
Millionaire Readers: 
Beau, Olivia B, Olivia F, Danielle, 
Liam, Charlotte B and Daisy 
 
These children have all received 
Amazon vouchers. Well done!  
 

Wednesday 1st September – PD Day: School closed to 
pupils  
Thursday 2nd September – First day of the new term 
Monday 6th September – Topic Launch Day   
Friday 17th September – Tempest School Photographs  
Friday 17th September – Online Safety Event  
 
 

https://lowerheath.co.uk/information/uniform/
https://lowerheath.co.uk/information/uniform/
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

